
College of Education and Professional Studies 

Curriculum Committee Minutes 

October 24, 2005 
 
Present:  Judy Black (PED); Doug Bower (for Dean Rohn); Richard Cavanaugh 
(HST); Christy Hooser (SPE); Kirsten Johnson, Student Representative (HST); 
Gail Lockart (EC/ELE/MLE); Dolly McFarland (STG); Steve Rich, Student 
Representative (EDA); Darryl Taylor, Charleston Public Schools; Dawn VanGunten 
(SED); John Weber (REC); Bonnie Wilson 
 
Absent:  Andrea Galles, Student Representative (EC/ELE/MLE); Nick Osborne 
(EDA); James Wallace (CSD) 
 
Guests:  Phoebe Church, LeeAnn Price, William Higelmire 
 
Christy Hooser called the meeting to order. 
 

The minutes from the October 10, 2005, meeting were approved. 
 
CEPS 05-02, Change the Introduction to Education course required for Physical 
Education majors to PED 2000. 
Dr. Phoebe Church presented the proposal to change the Introduction to 
Education course required for Physical Education majors from PED 1500 to PED 
2000 for the purpose of University Approval to Take Teacher Education Courses. 
Dr. Hooser pointed out that this change will also affect the Unit Assessment 
System, so the proposal was amended to include this change. Following 
discussion, this proposal was unanimously approved as amended.  Effective date 
is Spring 2006. 
 
CEPS 05-03, New Course – PED 4980 Advanced Coaching/”Name of Sport” 
Dr. Church presented the proposal for this new course.  Following discussion, 
this proposal was unanimously approved as amended.  Effective date is Summer 
2006. 
 
CEPS 05-04, New Course – PED 3180 General Medical Conditions in the Athlete 
Dr. Church and LeeAnn Price presented the proposal for this new course.  
Following discussion, this proposal was unanimously approved as amended.  
Effective date is Spring 2007. 
 
CEPS 05-05, Program Revision – Physical Education with Athletic Training Option 
Dr. Church presented the proposal to revise this program.  Following 
discussion, this proposal was unanimously approved.  Effective date is Fall 
2006. 
 
CEPS 05-06, New Course – REC 3400G World Leisure: A Cultural Perspective 
John Weber presented the proposal for this new course.  Following discussion, 
this proposal was unanimously approved as amended.  Effective date is Fall 
2006. 
 
Other Issues or Concerns 
Committee members were asked to review the current CEPS Curriculum Committee 

bylaws and offer suggestions for possible revisions.  This will be discussed 
again at the next meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:55 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bonnie Wilson 

 
************************************ 

Fall 2005 Meeting Schedule 
 

November 14, 2005 
December 12, 2005 

 
2:00 – 3:30 p.m.  Schahrer Room 

************************************ 


